
Dear Family 
Om Shanti 
 
We are happy to share the good news of 4000+ registered members at 
www.bksewa.org. Thanks a lot to all of you who have been supportive & 
enthusiastic for this wonderful project. Special Thanks to Media & Public 
Relations Services Team For The Hard Efforts. 
 
Our Sincere Thanks To Dadi's ,Seniors & Brother Karuna ji For Their Blessings & 
Motivation .Om Shanti.  
--  
In Sweet Baba's Service  
B.K.Nikunj 
Brahmakumaris 
Media & Public Relations Services  
+919987410009 , +919323900108 
info@brahmakumaris.in 
Visit www.bksewa.org For Worldwide Godly Service News By 
Brahmakumaris 
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